
 

 

Ref: LT/AW 
21st Century Schools 
01443 864817 
 
20th October 2021 
 
 
 

 

Dear Consultee 

We are writing to inform you about a proposal the Council is submitting. 

We are proposing to: 

➢ Create a Pupil Referral Unit for vulnerable pupils on the former 

Pontllanfraith Comprehensive site  

The consultation period will run from the 20th October 2021 to the 1st December 

2021. 

Full details in relation to the proposal can be found at: 

www.caerphilly.gov.uk/Services/Schools-and-learning/21st-Century-Schools  

 

Regards 

21st Century Schools Team 
Caerphilly County Borough Council 

SCAN ME 

Mae'r ddogfen hon ar gael yn Gymraeg, ac mewn ieithoedd a fformatau eraill ar gais.
This document is available in Welsh, and in other languages and formats on request.
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